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Ms. Zundel’s April Newsletter 
 

Big Sky Elementary 
Billings, MT 59102 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Thank you so much to the families who brought in art 
supplies for our silent auction baskets at the carnival. 
We had some really great items donated! 

Another thank-you goes out to all families who were 
able to attend the school carnival. It was a very fun 
time for students and staff alike. I appreciate your 
involvement. 

With only a couple of months left this school year, we 
are getting very low on pencils. If anyone would like 
to donate some to the classroom, it would be a big 
help. We could always use some more Clorox wipes 
or snacks, as well. 

Please continue to keep in touch with any concerns 
or celebrations! 

Thanks for all you do, 

Ms. Zundel 

 

Remember you are a Big Sky S.T.A.R. 

Solve Problems, Take Responsibility, Act Safely, and Respect 
Others! 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 2 

No school! 

April 4 

Class pictures—dress your 
best! 

April 4,11,18, & 25 

Early dismissal at 1:15 

April 5 & 6 

Talent show tryouts after 
school 

April 9 

PIR day; no school 

April 19 

Talent Show! 6:00p.m. 
 

Reminders: 

The key is 3 absences 
or tardies a trimester! 
Please help your child 
be successful by 
arriving on time every 
day. 

 


